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Clinical Research Center 
          Virtual Research Expo  

May 24, 2023 
 
Invitation to Submit  
Virtual Pre-Recorded Research Presentations 

 
 

Northern Light Clinical Research Center will hold its annual Research Expo as a 
virtual event on Wednesday, May 24, 2023. Researchers affiliated with Northern 
Light Health, research partners, residents and medical students are invited to 
present their research projects, and other scholarly work virtually during the 
expo. Posters will be uploaded to the Clinical Research Center website for viewing 
throughout the full week of the EXPO, May 22nd - May 26th. A link to the posters 
will be included on the expo agenda.  
 
Poster presentations may be submitted as a standard one-page PDF, or as a pre-
recorded PowerPoint presentation both with optional voice-over. Individuals 
interested in submitting a poster presentation may contact the Clinical Research 
Center staff by email:  clinicalresearchcenter@northernlight.org  
 
Guidelines for both standard one-page PDF posters, and PowerPoint 
presentations are attached. Clinical Research staff at Northern Light Eastern 
Maine Medical Center are available to assist with questions until April 17; the 
deadline for receipt of completed presentations is May 1st. Presentations should 
be submitted at the following URL: 
https://survey.emhs.org/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=2022EXPOPPT 
 
The Virtual Research Expo is an exciting event, with broad participation across 
Northern Light Health, our university partners, and research collaborators. We 
look forward to highlighting your work to this broader audience.    
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